
BROOKVILLE COMMUNITY EMERGENCY RESPONSE TEAM 

Learning to help ourselves, our family, our neighbors and our community. 

in the event of a disaster or crisis situation. 

2020 CERT Training Program 

A new class is beginning Tuesday, March 24th . Classes will be held every Tuesday 

through May 19th and will conclude with a mock disaster on Saturday, May 30th.  

 

Class is free of charge and is open to Brookville residents and those interested in learning 

the basics of Emergency Response. All supplies are provided.  

 

For more information or to register for the class, contact us through our Brookville CERT 

Facebook page, through our email at BrookvilleCERT@gmail.com or text 937-321-7534. 


